VIP MEMBERS

Your Alumnae chapter officers and any National officers living in Houston will be invited to our April
meeting. As Delegate, you will be asked to introduce them! But we need the information below for
invitations! Please return or email to the Membership Vice Chairman. Thank you for your help!
Dorothy Swanson (meadowlake185@comcast.net)

SORORITY: DELEGATE:

ALUMNAE CLUB PRESIDENT:

ADDRESS: CITY/ZIP:

PHONE: EMAIL:

ALUMNAE CLUB VICE-PRESIDENT:

ADDRESS: CITY/ZIP:

PHONE: EMAIL:

MOTHER’S/ PARENT’S CLUB PRESIDENT:

ADDRESS: CITY/ZIP:
PHONE: EMAIL:

NATIONAL OFFICER: POSITION:
ADDRESS: CITY/ZIP:
PHONE: EMAIL:

NATIONAL OFFICER: POSITION:
ADDRESS: CITY/ZIP:
PHONE: EMAIL:

PAST PRESIDENT OF HAPA/HAPF:

ADDRESS: CITY/ZIP:

PHONE: EMAIL:
Please list any additional VIP’s, local or National, on the back with address and phone number.
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